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Questions & Answers 
 

Will there be an open house for members of the community to visit the school before the 

official opening?  

As of right now, there has been nothing scheduled. However, as the school gets closer to 

completion, we will likely be scheduling different tours. 

 

How will the kids get to the school? Is it like DC, where a lot of students use public 

transit? How far away do students have to walk?  

There will likely be a hybrid mix of multiple transportation methods for students. Some students 

will be bused in, some may receive van or car transportation as is common with before and after 

school programs, and some may walk. 

 

How will the school separate the school from the residential areas?  

There will be fencing installed on the north, west, and south sides of the site, if not the entire 

site. 

 

What is going to be between the school and people’s houses? 

There will be fencing installed on the north, west, and south sides of the site, if not the entire 

site. 

 

Who can community groups/members connect with at PGCPS, before the opening, about 

processes regarding the use of the community space?  

Please visit www.pgcps.org/plant-operations/facility-use.  

 

What type of fences will be installed and how high will they be?  

They will be 8-foot chain-link fences. 

http://www.pgcps.org/plant-operations/facility-use

